
Devils Postpile General Management Plan
http://parkplanning.nps.gov/depo

Dear Friends,

I’m pleased to announce that Devils Postpile National Monument 
will soon be developing a General Management Plan (GMP). As 
we approach the park’s centennial year in 2011, the GMP is an 
opportunity for you to help create a vision for the future of Devils 
Postpile National Monument. It identifies the long-term future 
desired conditions for the monument and guides park managers 
as they decide how to best protect monument resources, provide 
for high quality visitor experiences, and 
manage visitation. We look forward to your 
participation in this exciting process.

	 Sincerely, 			 
	 Deanna Dulen		
	 Park Superintendent

Join us in planning for the future
We would like to keep you informed during the 
GMP process and to provide opportunities for your 
participation. Please use this card to add your name 
to our mailing list.

1. Email

There are two ways to sign up for the email list.  
First, you can visit www.nps.gov/depo and sign 
up online or you can write your email in the space 
below.

2. Regular Mail

If you would like to receive printed materials, please 
print your mailing address in the return address 
space on the other side of this card.  

email:

When you are finished, simply mail this card or 
leave it at the Devils Postpile ranger station.
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